
The Story behind the story

In 2016, Judy saw a contest for submissions of 
Memorable Christmas stories, and felt moved to write a 
“A Christmas Remembrance” that was selected and 
featured in the Steinbach Carillon, on display here today. 


It relayed her experience as a four year-old child, when 
her mother took ill and was away for emergency surgery 

right over Christmas.  


Judy shared that amidst a stressful time filled will 
unknowns, miracles of the Christmas spirit found her, 

bringing her joy and peace.


It was published in December 2016.


She wasn’t sure why she felt compelled to share it. 


However, the Christmas after, in December 2017, her 
mom, Rose, passed to Heaven, and she found the 

reason: the story ended up serving as a comfort for her.




